
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
16TH AVENUE/ KENNEDY ROAD 

Effective April 2023 to December 2023 
 

To support growth and accommodate 
current and future transportation needs, 
intersection and road improvements are 
required along 16th Avenue and Kennedy 
Road in the City of Markham.  

Construction is scheduled to start in 
April 2023 and to be completed by 
December 2023. 

Construction work will be phased to 
minimize disruptions to travelers. 

Lane closures may be required during 
non-peak hours.  

Improvements include: 

• Lane reconfigurations throughout the 
intersection 

• Upgrading permanent traffic signals to meet Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act 
(AODA) requirements 

• Paving and island installation 

During construction, traffic control signage will be in place to guide pedestrians and motorists, 
and access will be maintained for pedestrians, transit and emergency services. Driveways and 
entrances to residences and local businesses will be open. Postal delivery and waste collection 
will not be affected.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this project. 

Questions and concerns should be directed to: 

STANTEC CONSULTING LTD.      
Clifford Genereaux      
Cell: 647-632-9035 
Clifford.Genereaux@stantec.com  

mailto:Clifford.Genereaux@stantec.com

